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GROTNIK SOFTWARE 

GROTNIK software is now available from the bazaar. If you wish to 

order any of their products, below is a price list. These can only be 
mail orders as we do not keep stock of any of the products and we must 
order in anything you. require. 

BUNYIP: 

An Australian adventure game. When playing this game try singing, 
dancing, talking to people, examining flies etc. This program is 
available on Tape, or either disk format at $16.00 plus postage. Retail 
Price $20.00. 32k ONLY 

GROTNIK WARS: 

A 3 dimensional space game that can be played with or without joystick. 

There are nine (9) playing speeds, plenty of enemies and nine (9) 
different kinds of objects to shoot at and a variety of galaxies to play 
in. Terrific graphics. Available on tape, both disk formats and 2764 
EPROM's. Retail price $20.00. Our price $16.00 plus postage. Requires 
16k Microbee. 

FLIP : 

Flip is a puzzle game where you have to flip the colours of the 16 
squares in a 4x4 grid so they are all the same colour. It is not as easy 
as it sounds as you cannot backtrack on your last move. It can be played 
with or without a joystick. Tape price $8.00 (Retail $10.00). Disk price 
(either format) $10.40 (Retail $13.00) or 2764 EPROM $10.40. Requires 
16k Microbee. 

T-SHIRTS: 

Piratebuster t-shirts are available for $8.00 (Retail $10.00) Sizes are 
12,16,18,20. No returns or refunds if its the wrong size. 

JOYSTICKS: 

Microbee standard joysticks $32.00 (Retail $40.00) 

ADAPTERS: 

Joystick adapters are available to interface your standard joystick so 
it will work on your Microbee. $24.00 (Retail $30.00) 

UPGRADES: 

If you have previously purchased a Grotnik Software game on any format 
it may be returned and upgraded. e.g. Bunyip now has save present 
position to both disk and tape. The price of upgrades is $5.00 each. The 
original disk, tape, eprom MUST be returned to obtain your upgrade. 

All games come with extensive manuals (each over 16 pages) with tips on 
playing the games, how they work and how to get the most out of them. 

ORDERS: 

Place your orders through the Bazaar. All orders will require postage at 
the normal rate as the bazaar will not operate at the December meeting. 
If you want to wait until January meeting, please state so on your 
order. 
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